10 DOWNING STREET

From the Principal Private Secretary 25 March 1987

Thank you for your letter of 25 March
about the conversation at Lord King's lunch
for Mr Zamyatin. It was very good of you
to send this to me and I know that it will
be read with interest here.

N L WICKS

Sir Francis Kennedy




